
BENZONIA TOWNSHIP 
1020 Michigan Ave. 
Benzonia, MI  49616 

231-882-4411 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWNSHIP BOARD: 
Monday, January 8, 2018 

 
Approved: 
Meeting called to order at 11”07am by Supervisor Jason Barnard.  The clerk 
read the meeting notice posted at 12noon on January 3, 2018.   
 
Guest included:  Geoffrey Miner. 
 
Roll call:  Present included Sheets, Burns, Barnard, Priest and Heller.  
Purpose of the meeting was read by the clerk. 
 
Snow removal along our portion of US31 was discussed and it was decided that 
the supervisor would contact the Benzonia Village President and see where they 
stood on the snow removal and report back to the Board at our regular 
meeting, Wednesday Jan. 10th, 2018.   
 
The 2018-2019 Budget was discussed and updated by the Treasurer.  There was 
discussion on all the items on  the budget with recommendations by the 
Board.   
 
It was decided to get a quote on new carpeting for a portion of the hall in the 
next budget year.  The clerk will call Classic Interiors in Beulah for that quote 
in time to be included in the budget if needed. 
 
It was discussed to change our township hall office hours beginning April 1st to 
open Monday thru Thursday 9am – 3pm.  Also to change the hours of the 
Deputy Clerk to 11am till 3pm.  These hours can be adjusted as needed. 
 
Sheets made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 12:22pm.  Priest added 
support.  Meeting adjourned. 
 



 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
__________________________________________________________
________________________ 
Diana L. Heller, Clerk                                                                 Date: 
 
 
 

 


